Correspondence regarding RCC-12-21, EICS September 13, 2021

From: Stephen Pichocki ||| G

Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2021 11:02 AM

Tos Giles, Suzannc [
ce: Holy Protection [

Subject: Winter holiday market - Community Input

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Suzanne,

| hope you are doing well, and staying safe.

| am writing this note on behalf of both the Parish of Holy Protection Church (of which | am a council
member) and also as the Head of Tyrsa Ukrainian Dancing, which | run.

Both Father Zenon and | had occasion to learn of the exciting proposal for a Winter Holiday Market, and
should it be approved, we will look forward to contributing to it's success from our Parish & the Ukrainian
Community.

We would look to finalize our participation, after your committee has reviewed and approved the plan.
Do let us know if you have any questions in the interim,

Stephen Pichocki

Parish Council Holy Protection BVM Church & President, Tyrsa Ukrainian Dancing.



